
	SALESBURY	PARISH	COUNCIL		

Defibrillator	Awareness	Session	

Dear	Resident	

Following	on	from	the	successful	and	well	received	defibrillator	awareness	session	held	in	September,	we	are	pleased	to	
announce	that	another	session	has	been	arranged.	It	is	taking	place	on	Friday	12th	November	at	Salesbury	Memorial	Hall	
starEng	at	7:00pm.	As	before,	the	aim	of	this	informal	2-hour	session	is	to	help	you	understand	how	a	defibrillator	works	
and	how	it	can	save	lives.	Councillor	Chris	Goodwin,	who	is	a	qualified	First	Aid	and	Defibrillator	trainer,	will	be	running	the	
session.		

If	you	would	like	to	aNend,	please	secure	your	place	by	emailing	Mike	Wood	at:	cllrmwood@gmail.com	with	your	contact	
details.	

Complimentary	tea	and	coffee	will	be	provided.		

We	look	forward	to	seeing	you.	

Kind	Regards	

Salesbury	Parish	Council	
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